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Dear Parents/Carers,  

We continually try to ensure that our communication with you is easier, quicker and more efficient. I am therefore pleased 
to inform you that we have introduced a new app service to the school.    

OurSchoolsApp is a personalised to All Saints and will allow us to keep you all updated with school information, news, 
calendar events and contact information.  It also provides you with essential links to our On-line payment system – Agora 
as well as Hot School Meals, School Uniform and School Milk ordering websites.  

If you have a smartphone (Android or iPhone) you can download OurSchoolsApp from Google Play Android or the Apple 
Store for FREE. Access is also available on a tablet and iPad by following the same download process.   

When we update OurSchoolsApp with new information, new events or news about the school, a push message notification 
will automatically be sent to your device to inform you of this update. It will ensure that you never forget a school event 
ever again! 

Instructions for download:   

1. Using your device (iPad, iPhone, smart pad, tablet or android phone), visit 

the relevant marketplace for your product (Apple Store or Google Play).  

2. Search for ‘OurSchoolsApp’ and download the app.  

3. Once downloaded, use the search bar within the app and enter the 

postcode or the name of the school.  

4. Hit the search button.  

5. Once you see the school name displayed, just touch the screen on the 

school name.  

6. Confirm your choice by pressing ‘OK’.  

7. You will now be presented with the correct app for your chosen school 

which contains news, information, calendar events, contacts and any 

other relevant details.  

 

We very much hope that you take full advantage of this new technology and we 

look forward to hearing your feedback. 

 

  

Yours  Sincerely ,   

 Anne Crumpler _   
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